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Vicki Watson vickiwatson2002@yahoo.com
Jan Noriyuki

Subject: Support Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation plan!
Date: Saturday, March 20, 2021 9:35:44 AM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission Commission Secretary,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation
plan. 

I am concerned about the severity and increase in wildfires across the West. 

Please be proactive for the future of Idaho and support Idaho Power’s wildfire mitigation plan.

Regards, 
Vicki Watson 
240 Valleyview Dr
Pocatello, ID 83204 
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